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     November 2024 Newsletter 
   We hope you all had a good half term and enjoyed the time with your families. 

 

 

 

               
      

      

  

 

 

We will be sending out a preview of your child’s Calendar, 

they will be available to purchase – last orders 22nd November 

2024.  £7 each.  Please support our Christmas fundraiser, they 

have always proved popular. 

 

Forms have already gone out, these letters are very 

personalised and we try to make them incredibly 

special to add that extra Christmas magic  

 

Please return forms by 22nd  November so they can be 

posted out, cost is £6. 

 

You can order as many as you want – brothers, sisters, 

cousins 

Santa Letters 

    

In aid of Save the Children, wear your Christmas jumper to 

school – for a donation to Save the Children. 

Christmas Jumper Day 

Thursday 12th December 

 

 

 

w/c 4th Nov – “h” followed by “i”, “j” and “k” 

  

Parents Evening 

We are looking forward to meeting with you on Monday 18th 

November 2024. Each appointment will be for approximately 

15 minutes. 

 

 
 

 

Christmas Nativity Friday 13th December 2024 
At 9.15 am in the Church. 
Children in Rainbows Class should have all been made 
aware of their parts they have been given and they 
have been enthusiastically practising - we will be busy 
leading up to this fun event Programmes can be 
bought as a momento of this occasion on the day for 
£2 which includes their individual drawings. 

 

 

Now the weather is 

turning colder, please 

don’t forget to bring 

NAMED coats and 

jumpers.  Thank you 

 

Raise money - wear something yellow, spotty or 
anything Pudsey for a donation. 
Additionally, participate in the Pudsey Bear & Blush 
Bear Raffle. Tickets cost £1. Winners will be 
announced week commencing 18th November 2024 

Friday 15th 

November 

Tapestry 
We hope that everyone is enjoying seeing their children’s 
observations and photos on Tapestry.   
Please remember to also put photos of them at home or 
outings you may do so that we can use this as a point of 
communication at preschool 
        

   

 
 
 

Photo Calendars 

QUIZ NIGHT 

Test your knowledge and have some fun supporting 
our Pre-School at the Quiz Night on Friday 22nd 
November 2024 – Details will be sent out closer to 
the date with start time and venue. 

Spare Clothes 

If for whatever reason your child comes home in clothes that 

we have here could you please ensure that when you return 

them they are washed. 

 


